
PRESS RELEASE 
November 4, 2020 

 

Playground Re-Openings 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (Pacifica, CA) – On Wednesday, November 4, 2020, all Pacifica playgrounds will be re-
opened.  Public Works Department - Field Services staff have worked to prepare City playground equipment for 
public usage.  Guidelines were put forth by the State of California Department of Public Health (CDPH).  Below is 
a list of work completed: 

• Playground equipment sanitizer was ordered and was received on Friday, October 30,2020.  

• Playground equipment was sanitized beginning on Monday, November 2, 2020 and will be sanitized at 
least once a week. 

• California Department of Public Health guideline signage (in Spanish and English) has been placed at the 
parks, along with play structure maximum capacity signs. See attached photos. 

• Field Services has updated the Playground Website to be consistent with CDPH messaging. 
(https://www.cityofpacifica.org/depts/pw/field_services/playgrounds.asp) 

• Field Services has ordered and will install hand sanitizer stations near the playground equipment by the 
end of the week of November 9th. 

 

Staff Contact:  
Lisa Petersen 
Director – Public Works 
(650) 738-3760 
petersenl@ci.pacifica.ca.us 
 
 
Attached:  

Photo – Playground Notices 
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